
May 27 Campus Update Regarding Coronavirus 
 
To the UF Community: 
  
Good morning Oiler Nation. For those of you either taking or teaching summer courses, we 
wanted to share some information regarding tutoring and Starfish resources. 
  
Summer Tutor Availability 
The Academic Support Center will be providing limited tutoring in the following content areas: 
  

 
 
 
  
The Writing Center is available for undergraduate and graduate writing assistance across the 
curriculum, and appointments may be scheduled through Starfish. To schedule an appointment 
for:  
  

• The Writing Center- click HERE 
• Content Tutoring - click HERE 

  
Other Resources for Starfish 



For future reference, you can access many services through your My Success Network 
in Starfish. Here are six short (less than 3 minutes each) Starfish Training Videos: 

• Student Profile (2:18):  https://www.screencast.com/t/tW90IiPNC9 
• Student Success Network (2:47):  https://www.screencast.com/t/HxvWMYX8sSA 
• Upcoming Tab (1:38):  https://www.screencast.com/t/NvOchdu4jv 
• Dashboard and Messages (2:09):  https://www.screencast.com/t/reFmnsVR 
• Courses (1:38):  https://www.screencast.com/t/pKuQmUvOD6 
• Request Help and History (2:07):  https://www.screencast.com/t/C4gUIkUB7Bv 

  

If you would like to access any of the other campus updates that have been sent out over the 
past months,  please visit the Coronavirus Disease (COVID-19) Information web page. Links to 
all updates are located in the Campus Communications section.  If you have suggestions or 
questions, please email them to coronavirus@findlay.edu. Additionally, we would encourage 
you to download the Oiler Mobile App (available at App Store and Google Play), and enable 
push notifications. 

As always, thank you for your understanding and thoughtful feedback. As we continue to plan 
for fall semester, we will share updates in as timely a manner as possible. 

Regards, 

Dave 

David Emsweller 
Vice President for Student Affairs 

 


